
 

 

MEMBERS CIRCULAR: 6/2021 

 

TO : ALL REHDA SELANGOR MEMBERS  

 

FROM : LOO CHEE YANG 

  BRANCH SECRETARY 

 

DATE : 24 AUGUST 2021 

 

SUBJECT: SURVEY ON CONCERNS RELATING TO PEJABAT TANAH DAN GALIAN 

SELANGOR AND PEJABAT DAERAH DAN TANAH. 

 

 

Dear Fellow Members,  

 

Please be informed that REHDA Selangor is currently conducting a quick survey on issues faced by developers in 

dealing with Pejabat Tanah dan Galian Selangor and Pejabat Daerah dan Tanah. 

 

It has come to our attention that developers are facing delays in getting appointments with officers to deal on 

matters such as Perfection of Transfer, Consent to Charge, Biometric Fingerprint Scanning and other dealings 

related to Pejabat Tanah dan Galian Selangor and Pejabat Daerah dan Tanah since the implementation of Full 

Movement Control Order. As such, members are encouraged to fill in the survey form to highlight any related 

concerns/issues for our better understanding on the matter. The feedback received will be compiled and 

brought to the attention of the Pengarah of Pejabat Tanah dan Galian Selangor.  

 

We would appreciate if you could respond to the survey on the link provided by 27 August 2021. 

https://forms.gle/QMzQ1PXXTtLP9Ytz9   
 

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your feedback. For further inquiries kindly contact Ms. 

Khamini Loganathan at 03-78064853/ 4860 or 012-4183427. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

REAL ESTATE & HOUSING DEVELOPERS ASSOCIATION MALAYSIA 

SELANGOR BRANCH 

 

LOO CHEE YANG  

BRANCH SECRETARY 

 

* Note: This is a computer-generated circular, no signature is required 
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